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To Her Excellency

The Minister of Education, Lifelong Learning and Religious Affairs, Mrs Anna Diamantopoulou
Your Excellency, 

Madam Minister

As a friend, if not a „fan“, of Greece, greek culture and greek „savoir vivre“ I follow the current discussion about the finance politics of your country with keen interest, if not compassion. 

I take notice, with great respect, that Greece has thrown the rudder onto the right course and is willing and decided to bring the finances back into order.

As an (((though, I have a little fear: Hopefully, the savings in public financing do not overly cut into those areas, where Greece has an international reputation to defend.

is represented internationally in a most outstanding way by the chair of ophthalmolgy in Crete. I personally am proud to state, that I have benefitted greatly, as so many ( of international eye specialists, from the developments and inventions by greek ophthalmologists, represented oustandingly, but not limited to, Ioannis Pallikaris of Crete.

This letter is just to let you know, that support for your outstanding scientific representatives is probably one of the best investments you can make: Into the pride of Greece, the wellbeing of your countrymen and the benefit of mankind. Not many Euros spent can claim that amount of „return on investment“.

The University of Crete and its chair of ophthalmology are worth every single cent invested into it. Do not save in the wrong place.

With kind regards

Sincerely

Prof. Dr. Thomas Neuhann

(not signed for electronic transmittance)
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